Board of Health Minutes
June 7, 2016

The meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Mr. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. Ms. Amodei was absent.
The minutes of the meetings of May 15" and May 31, 2016 were approved as amended.

179 Off Pond Street

The existing 3 bedroom home at the above address is being torn down and replaced with a new 3
bedroom home.

The system is designed using the Presby Leach area due to lack of enough area for a conventional
system.

The Board reviewed and approved the plan.
The septic permit was signed.

157 Pleasant Street

The Board reviewed the plan and rejected it due to:

1. No Topography shown before or after.
2. No clearing distances shown, i.e., property line, house, etc.

Other Business:

The Board voted to charge $3.00 per trash sticker in sheets of 5 for the new fiscal year. The price is
unchanged from last year.

The Conservation Commission would like a letter of support from the Board of Health in purchasing a
Conservation restriction on land on Westford Street containing 87 +/-.

Board would like this placed on the agenda for the next meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.



